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From: Sawyer, Amanda - CC Member District 5 Denver City Council
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Fwd: support rezoning measure (24-0089)
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 6:41:09 AM


For record. Thanks


Best Wishes,


Councilwoman Amanda Sawyer
District 5
Phone 720-337-5555
Denvergov.org/CouncilDistrict5
Follow our social at @DenverCouncil5
Sign up for our newsletter at bit.ly/Council5News
This email is considered an "open record" under the Colorado Open Records Act (CORA) and
must be made available to any person requesting it unless it clearly requests confidentiality.
Please expressly indicate whether you would like for your communication to be confidential.


From: Evelyn Hutt <lilith@indra.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 7, 2024 10:12:45 PM
To: dencc - City Council <dencc@denvergov.org>
Cc: Sawyer, Amanda - CC Member District 5 Denver City Council <Amanda.Sawyer@denvergov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] support rezoning measure (24-0089)
 


Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 
As a resident of City Council District 5, I am writing in strong support of
Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.  I
live in Montclair, adjacent to the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 
This particular re-zoning measure is but a small part of many necessary
steps to address the city's affordable housing crisis. However, it is a
commonsense proposal, and we must expand opportunities for every
person in our community to have access to affordable housing.
 
I am distressed, but not surprised, to see that an organized group of our
neighbors  is mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. This
same group made it very difficult to put increased density and
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affordability into the East Area Plan. We should all be joining together to
lend our voices in support of the right of every neighbor to have a safe
and affordable place to live.
 
While any resident can request permission to build an ADU on their lot,
the proposed measure would streamline the process and increase the
chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.


Sincerely,


Evelyn Hutt, MD
825 Jasmine St
Denver, CO 80220
 
I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
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From: Brigner, Owen - CC YA2246 City Council Aide Senior
To: Ilana Steinberg
Cc: Aviles, Nicole - CC YA2245 City Council Aide; Sipion, Juan - CC YA3042 Marketing and Communications Staff;


dencc - City Council
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Please support 24-0089 for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 11:06:50 AM
Attachments: image002.png


Hi Ilana,
 
Thanks for reaching out to our office and sharing your thoughts. I’ve passed them along to the
full City Council body.
 
If there’s ever anything our office can do to assist you in the future, please don’t hesitate to
reach out.
 
Take care,


Find more information at our website
Follow us on Facebook
Follow us on Twitter
Follow us on Instagram
Sign up for our monthly newsletter
 
*This email is considered an "open record" under the Colorado Open Records Act (CORA) and must be made available to any person
requesting it unless it clearly requests confidentiality.  Please expressly indicate whether you would like for your communication to be
confidential.*


 


From: Ilana Steinberg <ilana.steinberg@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:16 AM
To: dencc - City Council <dencc@denvergov.org>
Cc: City Council District 5 <DenverCouncil5@denvergov.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support 24-0089 for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council, As a resident of City Council District 5, I am writing today in strong support of Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood,
ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerStart
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Owen Brigner
@ SAAI{\}:‘/l?(ElE Senior Council Aide, District 5
Phone: 720-786-3045
ST NS MRS 1 137 500 6 R 45
CONNEGTING PEOPLE & GOVERNMENT  Denver, CO 80202








Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 
As a resident of City Council District 5, I am writing today in strong support of
Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood, which will be
considered at the full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm today, Monday,
April 8th.
 
I believe that ADUs are a critical component of the BIG puzzle of addressing
our city’s affordable housing crisis.  They make sense as a real and viable option
for so many in different circumstances.  We should be making the ADU option
as easily accessible as we can, to as many folks as possible. This particular re-
zoning measure will obviously be just one small part of many necessary steps to
address the crisis. However, it is a commonsense proposal, and we cannot
afford to leave anything on the table when it comes to expanding opportunities
for every person in our community to have access to affordable housing.
 
I am concerned that an organized group of our neighbors appears to be
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. (See the attached flyer.)
Instead of instigating fear, we all should be joining together to lend our voices
in support of the right of every neighbor to have a safe and affordable place to
live.
 
I am aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU on their
lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the process and increase
the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.
 
I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 
Respectfully,
 
Ilana Steinberg
District 5 resident
7582 E. 8th Place
Denver, CO 80230
720-339-6278 
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From: Sarah Nichols
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: City Council District 5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ADU Permitting
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 7:13:20 PM


Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 


As a resident of Denver district 5, I am writing in strong support of
Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood, which will be
considered at the full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm on Monday, April


8th.
 


Although this re-zoning measure will be just one small part of many necessary
steps to address the city’s housing crisis, it is a commonsense proposal. We
cannot afford to leave anything on the table when it comes to expanding
opportunities for every person in our community to have access to affordable
housing.


 
This preposed rezoning measure affects me as a renter in Denver. More rental
units on the market benefits me by increasing competition, which can force the
price of rent down. Additionally, allowing homeowners to build ADUs adds to
their monthly income.
 
I am aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU on their
lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the process and
increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.


 
I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
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Thank you,
 
Sarah Nichols
7108 E Lowry Blvd, Apt 1139
Denver, CO  80230
970-371-9703


 
 








From: Mary Simon
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Accessory Dwelling Units measure
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:07:17 AM


 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 
As a resident of City Council District 5 (and the Bellevue-Hale
neighborhood) I am writing in strong support of Councilwoman Sawyer’s
proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory Dwelling Units
(ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood, which will be considered at


the full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm on Monday, April 8th.
 
In the context of our city’s affordable housing crisis, this particular re-
zoning measure will obviously be just one small part of many necessary
steps to address the crisis. However, it is a commonsense proposal, and
we cannot afford to leave anything on the table when it comes to
expanding opportunities for every person in our community to have
access to affordable housing.
 
I am concerned that an organized group of our neighbors appears to be
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. While I have not
seen one of their flyers, I have been told that they are motivated by
outrageous rumors such as a) that homeowners will be required to build
ADUs and b) that the city will tell them who they must rent these units to.
We should all be joining together to lend our voices in support of the right
of every neighbor to have a safe and affordable place to live.
 
I am also aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU
on their lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the
process and increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.
 
I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
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Respectfully,
Mary J Simon 
District 5 and Bellevue-Hale neighborhood resident
823 Elm St.
Denver CO 80220
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From: Trina Seefeldt
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Bellevue/Hale rezoning support
Date: Saturday, April 6, 2024 8:34:19 AM


Hello, I am a resident of Hale living at 1185  Glencoe St. I am writing to voice my support for
fast tracking rezoning for accessory dwelling units in this area of Denver. We need more
housing density in order to help make the cost-of-living more affordable in Denver. Those of
us who have been privileged to live in single-family zoned neighborhoods must understand
that our privilege is keeping others from being able to afford living in the city. 


Thank you,


Trina Seefeldt
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From: mbu11@q.com
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: City Council District 5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fw: Re: Fear Mongering Flyer
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 7:26:59 PM


 To the Denver City Council:
 
I am writing as a resident of City Council District 5 (living in Windsor
Gardens, not the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood) in strong support of
Councilwoman Amanda Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-
0089) for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale
neighborhood, which will be considered at the full Council meeting
tomorrow,  Monday, April 8.
 
Because of our city’s affordable housing crisis and its  likely future, this
particular re-zoning measure is just one small part of many necessary
steps to address the crisis and ongoing Denver realities. It is a common
sense proposal that is also for the common good, and we need to
expand opportunities for every person in our community to have access
to affordable housing.
 
Although there is an organized group of Bellevue-Hale residents 
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure, I believe that  we
should be joining together to lend our voices in support of the right of
every neighbor -- including new ones -- to have a safe and affordable
place to live.
 
I know that any resident can request permission to build an ADU on
their lot. The proposed measure, however,  would streamline the
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process and increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.
 
I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts
to proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 
Thank you for your efforts to help Denver be a wonderful place to call
home.  
 
Bill


Bill Uebelher
District 5 resident
655 South Alton Way
Apartment 4C
Denver CO 80247
303.988.2834
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From: Erik Svedberg
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I support rezoning in Hale
Date: Thursday, April 4, 2024 2:42:24 PM


City Council,


I am in full support of bill 24-0089 - "A bill for an ordinance changing the zoning
classification for multiple properties in Hale. Approves a map amendment to rezone multiple
properties from E-SU-Dx; E-SU-G, and U-SU-C to E-SU-D1x; E-SU-G1; and U-SU-C1,
located in the Hale Statistical Neighborhood in Council District 5. The Committee approved
filing this item at its meeting on 2-6-2024."


I live at 1170 Grape St, in the affected area, and would love to see more affordable, accessible
housing in our area and in our city. This rezoning will make ADU construction more
accessible and equitable, and help alleviate some of the housing issues that Denver and the US
are experiencing. Thanks for your work on this!


-Erik Svedberg
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From: Susie Pappas
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: City Council District 5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] In Support of Rezoning Measure 24-0089
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 9:25:36 PM
Attachments: Opposition to ADU Legislation - City Council District 5.pdf


Dear Members of the Denver City Council, 


As a member of City Council District 5, I am writing in strong support of
Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood, which will be
considered at the full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm on Monday, April


8th.
 


Considering the severity of Denver's affordable housing crisis, this particular re-
zoning measure is just one small part of many necessary steps to address the
crisis. However, it is a commonsense proposal, and we must leave no stone
unturned when it comes to expanding opportunities for every person in our
community to have access to affordable housing.
 


I am concerned that an organized group of our neighbors appears to be
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. See the attached flyer.
We should all be joining together to lend our voices in support of the right of
every neighbor to have a safe and affordable place to live.
 


I am also aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU on
their lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the process and
increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.
 


I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 


Respectfully,
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 Susan Pappas
District 5 resident
8185 East Lowry Blvd, #205
Denver CO 80230
319/321-1978
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From: Ilana Steinberg
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: City Council District 5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support 24-0089 for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 9:16:47 AM
Attachments: Opposition to ADU Legislation - City Council District 5.pdf


Dear Members of the Denver City Council,


 


As a resident of City Council District 5, I am writing today in strong
support of Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089)
for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood,
which will be considered at the full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm
today, Monday, April 8th.


 


I believe that ADUs are a critical component of the BIG puzzle of
addressing our city’s affordable housing crisis.  They make sense as a real
and viable option for so many in different circumstances.  We should be
making the ADU option as easily accessible as we can, to as many folks as
possible. This particular re-zoning measure will obviously be just one small
part of many necessary steps to address the crisis. However, it is a
commonsense proposal, and we cannot afford to leave anything on the
table when it comes to expanding opportunities for every person in our
community to have access to affordable housing.


 


I am concerned that an organized group of our neighbors appears to be
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. (See the attached
flyer.) Instead of instigating fear, we all should be joining together to
lend our voices in support of the right of every neighbor to have a safe
and affordable place to live.


 


I am aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU on
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their lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the process
and increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.


 


I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.


 


Respectfully,


 


Ilana Steinberg


District 5 resident


7582 E. 8th Place


Denver, CO 80230


720-339-6278 
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From: Arthur Jones
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: City Council District 5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Measure 24-0089
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 6:42:18 PM
Attachments: Opposition to ADU Legislation - City Council District 5.pdf
Importance: High


April 7, 2024
 
Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 
As a resident of City Council District 5 (and the Bellevue-Hale
neighborhood) I am writing in strong support of Councilwoman Sawyer’s
proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for Accessory Dwelling Units
(ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood, which will be considered at the
full Council meeting scheduled for 5:30 pm on Monday, April 8th.
 
In the context of our city’s affordable housing crisis, this particular re-
zoning measure will obviously be just one small part of many necessary
steps to address the crisis. However, it is a commonsense proposal, and
we cannot afford to leave anything on the table when it comes to
expanding opportunities for every person in our community to have access
to affordable housing.
 
I am concerned that an organized group of our neighbors appears to be
mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure  (See the attached
file).  We should all be joining together to lend our voices in support of the
right of every neighbor to have a safe and affordable place to live.
 
I am also aware that any resident can request permission to build an ADU
on their lot. However, the proposed measure would streamline the
process and increase the chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.
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I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 
Respectfully,
 
Arthur C. Jones
District 5 and Bellevue-Hale neighborhood resident
1395 Dahlia Street
Denver CO 80220
303-638-4978 


 
 








This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.


     Report Suspicious     ‌


From: Evelyn Hutt
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Sawyer, Amanda - CC Member District 5 Denver City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] support rezoning measure (24-0089)
Date: Sunday, April 7, 2024 8:12:51 PM


Dear Members of the Denver City Council,
 
As a resident of City Council District 5, I am writing in strong support of
Councilwoman Sawyer’s proposed rezoning measure (24-0089) for
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.  I
live in Montclair, adjacent to the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.
 
This particular re-zoning measure is but a small part of many necessary
steps to address the city's affordable housing crisis. However, it is a
commonsense proposal, and we must expand opportunities for every
person in our community to have access to affordable housing.
 
I am distressed, but not surprised, to see that an organized group of our
neighbors  is mounting a challenge to this commonsense measure. This
same group made it very difficult to put increased density and
affordability into the East Area Plan. We should all be joining together to
lend our voices in support of the right of every neighbor to have a safe
and affordable place to live.
 
While any resident can request permission to build an ADU on their lot,
the proposed measure would streamline the process and increase the
chance that needed ADUs will be constructed.


Sincerely,


Evelyn Hutt, MD
825 Jasmine St
Denver, CO 80220
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I urge all Council members to support Councilwoman Sawyer’s efforts to
proceed with this effort in the Bellevue-Hale neighborhood.





